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The Assistant Regional Director for Management Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

NIMCAP YEAR-END ASSESSMENT AND STRATEGIC 
PLANNING WORKSHOP

Forwarded herewith is the memorandum dated October 17,2022 from CENRO Roxas, 
Palawan relative to the above-cited subject.

Accordingly, an email was received from crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com informing Ms. 
Carolyn A. Esmenda to attend /participate in the NIMCAP Year-end Assessment and Strategic 
Planning Workshop on December 7-9, 2022 in Metro Manila. Unfortunately, Ms. Esmenda is 
on vacation leave until the end of the year, thus, she cannot attend.

In this regard, ECOMS I Jo Annie D. Corvera was recommended to attend/participate in the 
above-mentioned activity.

For her information and consideration.

FORTHEPENRO;

FRAN^IN G. HERNANDEl 
Chie/Administrative Officer/MSD 

Officer-In-Charge
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